
 

 

 

 

We love our stories and this week we are 

learning about 3 bears and a little girl called 

Goldilocks.  Not only are we reading the 

story – which is amazing, we are making 

masks and becoming bears, we are making 

porridge for our morning snack adding lots 

of different toppings like jam or raisins – 

that is so YUMMY!   

We are cutting out our own bears in paper, colouring some 

in, painting others and sticking on lots of different materials 

for their fur.  We are making bears from oats and play doh 

and we are measuring out small, medium and large portions 

of porridge …. There is so much we can do with one story.   

Some children then decided to change the oats 

from porridge to flap jack, the 3 bears are so 

lucky! 

 

Goldilocks and the 3 bears…… 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


